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NOTICE 

May 4, 2022 
 
TO: San Francisco International Airport Ground Transportation Providers 
 

SUBJECT: New and Relocated Airlines 
 
As air travel recovers from the pandemic, several Airlines have begun or restarted service to SFO, 
and one Airline is relocating. Please take note of the Airlines, locations and start dates below to ensure 
your customers are dropped off or picked up at the correct terminal. 
 

Airline New Terminal Start Date Notes 
Air Canada Terminal 2 May 11th  Relocated from International 

Air Transat International (G Gates) May 19th  New Airline to Canada 

Breeze Airlines Terminal 2 May 25th  New Domestic Airline 

Condor International (A Gates) May 19th  New Airline to Germany 

Flair Airlines International (A Gates) April 14th New Airline to Canada 

Iberia / LEVEL International (A Gates) March 29th Returning to SFO 

Qantas International (A Gates) July 30th Estimated Start Date 

Swoop International (A Gates) June 6th New Airline to Canada 
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